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CIRCULAR TO THE FINANCIAL SERVICES INDUSTRY: REVISED 

APPLICATIONS FORMS FOR CISs 

 

 

Following the announcement to the industry on 2nd December 2016, the Authority is hereby 

announcing the publication of the revised application packs relating to the authorisation of 

collective investment schemes. The application packs consist of the application forms, the 

checklists relating to the prospectus/offering documents and depositary agreement checklists 

where applicable.  

 

Prospective applicants can start submitting applications using the revised application forms. It 

is the intention of the Authority to replace the current application forms definitely by 1st March 

2017.  

 

Any queries or requests for clarifications on the contents of this circular should be addressed 

to Dr. Isabelle Agius by e-mail on iagius@mfsa.com.mt  
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